CITY OF THORNTON – NOVEMBER 27, 2017 – 6:00 P.M. – CITY HALL
The Thornton City Council met in special session on the above date and time with Mayor Brian Crowell calling the meeting to order.  Council members present:  Betty Jensen, Michael Younge, Randall Bohman, Rob Duff and Shelby Steenhard.
Duff made a motion to approve the agenda.  Bohman seconded, motion carried.

Due to an incorrect description of the property sold to Marshal & Oksana Polsdofer on the Purchase Agreement & Quit Claim Deed, Steenhard moved to have the City’s legal Counsel prepare corrected paperwork regarding the sale of the real property for $1,000.00. The real property described as Parcel 132428000300, North Half (N ½) of Lots One (1) and Two (2) in Block Four (4) in Jacob’s Nattress’ Subdivision of all that part of the Southeast Quarter (SE ¼) of the Northeast Quarter (NE ¼) of Section Twenty-four (24), Township Ninety-four (94) North, Range Twenty-two (22) West of the 5th P.M. which lies North of the Center of Elm Street in the Town Plat of Knapp’s Second Addition to the Town of Thornton, Iowa, with the same stipulations that the buyers are responsible for all the costs of closing including, but not limited to, the continuance of the Abstract of Title.  Duff seconded, motion carried.
Steenhard moved to set the Public Hearing for the proposed sale and disposition of real property of Parcel 132428000300, also known as 412 N 4th Street for Monday, December 11, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in City Hall.  Jensen seconded.  Roll call vote, all ayes, therefore Resolution #17-13 adopted.
Steenhard made a motion to adjourn.  Bohman seconded, motion carried.
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